
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

IS IT TRUE? 
 
 

 

Dear colleagues: 
 

It is our pleasure to invite you to our VII International Week (4
th

-8
th

 May 2015), 

this year under the title “IS IT TRUE?” organized by the Faculty of Business 

Management and Economics at the University of León. 
 
We try to contribute both students and teachers, with an international 

atmosphere those days in our events, providing our students the opportunity to 

be taught by foreign professors, and the professors to discuss new ideas and 

possible future collaborations. 
 
The sessions will be 1 hour lecturing and 15 minutes of possible questions from 

the audience. Normally the students enrolled are in their last years of their 

degrees (Business Management, Marketing, International Commerce, Economics 

and Finance). 
 
We encourage you to present practical themes relevant for the European Context 

or even case studies or examples from your countries. 
 
As partners, we would appreciate very much your participation in our 

international week. If you are interested, please fill in the application form 

attached and e-mail it to feeint@unileon.es together with you CV. The deadline 

for receiving the applications is the 6
th

 February, and the confirmations will be 

sent to your personal emails by 13
th

 March. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Carmen R Santos  
Vicedean International Relations 


